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The 22nd Midyear Meeting and 12th Ph.D. / New Faculty Consortium of the International 

Accounting Section of the American Accounting Association will be held jointly with the 

International Association for Accounting Education and Research (IAAER) in New Orleans, 

Louisiana at Le Meridien New Orleans Hotel during February 18-20, 2016. The city of Jazz and 

Mardi Gras, New Orleans offers a great destination for music, food, and warm weather.  

 

The meeting will be co-chaired by Elaine Henry (Stevens Institute of Technology), Wendy 

Wilson (Texas Christian University), and Gina Rosa (University of New Orleans). The 

conference program will start on Thursday, February 18 2016, with the doctoral student/new 

faculty consortium, coordinated by Hollis Skaife (University of California, Davis), and a CPE 

workshop. The conference will continue with plenary sessions, panels, concurrent sessions, and 

other events through Saturday. There will be receptions on Thursday and Friday evenings. 

 

You are invited to contribute to the program through submissions of international accounting 

research papers, cases and/or panel proposals. We encourage you to volunteer to serve as a 

reviewer, discussant, and/or a moderator. 

 

As in past years, special consideration will be given to papers and cases that have been 

authored (or co-authored) and will be presented by doctoral students and assistant professors. 

To indicate such submissions, please include an asterisk (*) at the beginning of the title of your 

paper. 

  

Submission Process 

All submissions will be subject to a blind review process. Submission details to be announced 

later. 

The paper submission deadline for all papers, including those for consideration for the 

fast-track review by JIAR, is October 15, 2015. Authors will be notified of the committee's 

decision by December 20, 2015. 


